
DRAFT


Trefriw Community Council Community Engagement Event - Autumn/Winter 2022/23 

Purpose:

Trefriw Community Council (TCC) wish to consult local residents about their future hopes and 
visions for our community and how we might work together to achieve them. 


Methodology:

TCC will facilitate a community engagement event in autumn/winter 2022/23. This will be multi 
faceted in order to encourage as much participation as possible and will include:


- a drop in event in the village hall with Councillors

- an online survey (link circulated via TCC and village Facebook pages)

- a paper version of the survey (blank forms held a local businesses for return to Council)

- seeking input from residents attending TCC Councillor surgeries and community coffee 

mornings held between October 2022 and February 2023. 


This community engagement will seek responses and feedback from residents to several open 
questions:


1. What do we want Trefriw to look like in the future?

2. What do we love about our community and how can we have/do more of this?

3. What are the challenges and opportunities and how might we face these?

4. What does our community need?

5. How can we strengthen our community?


Follow up: 
After the community engagement event, all comments and feedback will be collated and grouped 
into themes around the open questions cited above. 

TCC will publicise these themes in early 2023 and build them into our annual action plan for 
2023/24. 

TCC will seek community help and involvement in achieving the action plan. 


Cllr Jasmine Kelly

Vice Chair, TCC
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